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6th November 2019 
 

 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
 
As part of their role in the school council, your child has been chosen to represent the 
school and lay a wreath at the Garden of Remembrance Service at the War Memorial, 
Wide Bargate Boston. 
 
The event will take place during the morning of Friday 8th November. Transport will be 
provided for the group of children and Mr Morley and Mrs Smith will accompany them. 
Please ensure they have a coat in case it rains. 
 
If for any reason you would prefer your child not to take part, please contact school. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Mrs O’Connell 

 
Mrs O’Connell 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


